
 

 

 
Dear Pastors, partners, and friends in the ministry,  
  

September/October 2024

Greetings! We hope this finds you well.  The 
past two months have been busy with classes, 
Youth for the Gospel (YFTG) events, and 
representing Vision Baptist Missions (VBM) at a 
Youth Conference. We’ve also experienced several 
blessings during this time. 

 
To recap, YFTG events are held on Saturdays 

at various churches across the country to promote 
missions and 
offer a pathway 
for those 
interested in the 
mission field. 
These events, 
typically from 
9:00 AM to 1:30 
PM, include 
preaching, food, 
and activities. 

Attendance has been growing, and we are grateful 
for the opportunity to challenge young people to 
take the gospel to the world.  

 
In August, we kicked off the fall semester at 

OGTC. The VBM team worked hard to prepare the 
campus and coursework. We are thankful for our 
four new 
students and six 
returning 
students. It was 
a blessing to 
welcome them 
back, especially 
with the 
addition of the 
new men’s 
dorm. The semester is off to a great start, and I am 
excited to see how God will work in these young 
believers as they train for missions. 

We also had the privilege of attending a 
Youth Conference in Athens, TN, where we 
connected with 
many young 
people and 
discussed 
missions, 
mission trips, 
and the needs 
around the 
world. It was 
encouraging to 
see their openness to God's will for their lives. 

 
	On a personal note, we celebrated Rebecca’s 

Birthday and enjoyed 
some wonderful family 
time. We got to spend 
time with some of our 
parents and our oldest 
daughter, Emma, and 
her family.  Grandkids’ 
time is always a 
blessing since they 
serve the Lord in 
Argentina. 

 
Praises and Prayer Requests: 

• Praise God for all our partners in the 
ministry. 

• Praise God for a strong start to the semester. 
• Pray for upcoming events, including several 

YFTGs and opportunities at two colleges in 
the coming weeks. 

• Pray for more laborers for the harvest. 

Thank you for your partnership! 
Sincerely in Christ,  

Ty and Rebecca                          
Pepperdine 


